Attorney Jon Smith
IR .
e, MA RES

Re: Commeonwealth v. John Smith, DOCKETH#

Dear Attorney Smith,

We are writing to notify you that pursuant to its discovery
obligations and in the interest of justice, the Commonwealth
discloses the following information concerning a potential
witness in this case. The personnel file of Officer Jeffrey Day,
of the Tisbury Police Department and formerly of the Chilmark
Police Department, contains two sustained findings of
untruthfulness. In 2012 and 2016, Officer Jeffrey Day was found
to have untruthfully reported his activity. By disclosing this
information, the Commonwealth is not agreeing that it is either
relevant or admissible. As a result, your client is entitled to
the above-mentioned discovery.

Respectfully,

Matthew Palazzolo
Assistant District Attorney



